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The Shire’s Chief Executive Officer is set to commence in the role as Shire 
of Manjimup Chief Executive Officer later this year, after providing notice to 
the Donnybrook Balingup Commissioner last week. 
  

Commissioner McGowan congratulated Mr Rose on the new appointment, recognising the 
competent and professional manner in which he carried out the role of Chief Executive Officer at the 
Shire of Donnybrook Balingup for the past seven years. In speaking at an earlier Shire staff meeting, 
Commissioner McGowan acknowledged the significant accomplishments of the Shire in recent years, 
delivered by a dedicated and professional team of staff led by the Chief Executive Officer and senior 
leadership team.  

  

Commissioner McGowan thanked Mr Rose for his contribution and for the support he had provided 
during her tenure at Donnybrook Balingup. "The Shire punches above its weight in terms of services 
and amenity and Mr Rose should be justifiably proud of his contribution to this outcome," the 
Commissioner said. 

  

Reflecting on the experience as the Shire’s Chief Executive Officer, Mr Rose said he was 
“exceptionally proud of the achievements of the team of staff at the Shire, who are professional, 
hard-working and dedicated to achieving good community outcomes across the towns and localities 
of the Shire.” 

  

With upcoming Council elections in October, and on-boarding of new Councillors in the months 
thereafter, the appointment of an Acting Chief Executive Officer will be required for a period until 
the newly elected Council can commence the recruitment process for a new Chief Executive Officer. 
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